Greetings Alaska MFT's,

Happy St. Patricks Day, 2014.

This weekend at the Leadership Conference in Washington D.C. it came to our attention that Triwest is able to serve V.A. members but is in significant need of providers for its panel.  If you are interested in expanding your practice exposure and would like to help veterans please call Lori at Triwest (Alaska Region Representative) at (602) 564-2021.  The program starts on April 1, 2014.

The more MFT's that are on their panel the more exposure we as a profession have in the industry.

Be Informed...Be Involved

At Your Service,

Ken McCarty
